
Colonel Robert L. Schulz 
P. O. Box 786 
Benj amin Franklin Station 
lashington, D. C. 

Dear Colonel Schulzt 

November 12, 1953 

Mr . Carter received the 
President 's belt and has asked me to express his 
appreci ation to the President and t o you. He Will 
ple.ce it among his collection atid treasure it 
always . 

Mr . Garter i...ras also rdelighted 
with the knife ,,hich t he Presi dent sent him and 
has asked that t he enclosed silver dollar be . 
forwarded to you. It is an old Spanish custom 
in Texas not to accept any sharp instrument with­
out pa.yine for it . 
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Best wi shes, 

Sincerely , 

Secr.etary to A. G. Carter 


